
East Bay Municipal Utility District 
 

LANDSCAPE ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
Meeting Notice and Preliminary Agenda 

 
Date:  Monday, March 25, 2019 

Location:  EBMUD Administration Building 
375 Eleventh Street, Oakland 

Large Training Room, 2nd Floor 
(510) 287-0593 

 
 

 
3:30 Welcome  Kristin Bowman  

3:40 Announcements and  
EBMUD Water Supply 

Kristin Bowman 
Charles Bohlig 
 

3:45 Committee Report TBD 

3:50 20% by 2020 and Beyond Richard Harris 

4:50 Discussion All 

5:00 Meeting Adjourned 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 



20% Urban Water Use Reduction by 2020  
and  

Long-Term Water Conservation Framework: 
Making Sense of Senate Bills x7-7 and 606, and Assembly Bill 1668  

 
Richard Harris – EBMUD Manager of Water Conservation  

 
 

Wondering how the EBMUD community is doing to meet the Water Conservation Act of 2009?   
California Senate Bill X7-7 requires urban areas to reduce water consumption 20 percent from 
baseline levels by the year 2020. 
  
At the Monday, March 25, 2019 LAC general membership meeting, Richard Harris, EBMUD 
Manager of Water Conservation, will review Senate Bill x7-7and bring us up to speed on how the 
state and the EBMUD community are doing to reach the 2020 goal. Richard will also present the 
next water conservation efforts planned for California and EBMUD outlined in Executive Order B-
37-16, Making Water Conservation a California Way of Life.   
 
Richard, a licensed Civil Engineer, joined EBMUD’s Water Conservation Division in 1999 and has 
been with the District for 29 years. Richard oversees the development and implementation of 
EBMUD’s water conservation master plan to support long-term water supply and demand 
management goals. Richard is a member of a variety of water conservation professional 
associations including the Alliance for Water Efficiency, American Water Works Association, and 
California Water Efficiency Partnership. As a member of the CA Department of Water Resources 
Urban Advisory Group, Richard participated in the 20x2020 process and is continuing to work with 
state agencies on the implementation of the Long-Term Water Conservation Framework. 

Richard holds a master’s degree in Civil Engineering from the University of California at Los 
Angeles and a bachelor’s degree in Business Economics and Environmental Studies from the 
University of California at Santa Barbara. 
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